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Mr. Mateo Caballero, Legal Director
ACLU Hawaii

Post Office Box 3410

Honolulu, Hawaii 96801

Dear Mr. Caballero:
The members of the Honolulu Police Commission extend their appreciation and
thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to meet with our consultant EB

Jacobs to discuss your views of the qualities the community desired in the Chief of
Police.

The insightful information you shared was an important part of the formulation of
the written examination questions and the assessment center.

Once again, thank you for your time.
Sincerely,
“A @.&,_GQ

MAX J. SW
Chair
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